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Tehy sends solidarity greetings to FSSHK in Kosovo

Dear friends, 

On behalf of Tehy – The Union of Health and Social Care Professionals in Finland I want to send our message of solidarity to FSSHK members and FSSHK Union in Kosovo. 
Tehy and FSSHK have always had a warm relationship and we have followed closely the developments in Kosovo. We support you in your struggle for adequate staffing, better pay, more funding for the health care and for a safe and attractive work environment. 
Covid-19 has put enormous pressure and underlined the vital role of health care workers. Even before this pandemic it was clear that there is severe understaffing and underfinancing of health and social care but the pandemic made this visible also to the general public. We urge the government of Kosovo to come to the negotiation table and recognize the importance of decently paid health care professionals for all Kosovars.  

We wish you all the success in your struggle!

In Solidarity,

[image: Kuva, joka sisältää kohteen luonnoslehtiö

Kuvaus luotu automaattisesti]
Millariikka Rytkönen
President
Tehy – The Union of Health and Social Care Professionals in Finland
Tehy ry  |  PL 10, 00060 Tehy |  Puh. (09) 5422 7000  |  www.tehy.fi
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